
  
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 
February 28, 2017 

Meeting Video 
 

• Mayor Fiorillo presented Joel Shriberg with a resolution honoring him for his service on the 
Board of Adjustment and the Planning and Zoning Board for the Village of Pinehurst 

• Mayor Fiorillo presented the resolution for Richard Ashton honoring him for his service on the 
Board of Adjustment and the Planning and Zoning Board for the Village of Pinehurst. 

• Under the consent agenda, Council approved: 
A. Consider a budget amendment to reclassify capital items as operating. 
B. Public Safety Reports. 

Police Department 
Fire Department 

C. Approval of Draft Village Council Meeting Minutes. 
January 10 Work Session 
January 10 Closed Session 
January 24 Regular Meeting 
 

• Council approved the audit contract with Dixon Hughes Goodman in the amount of $29,500 
for FY 2018. 

• Council approved Ordinance 17-02 regarding the procedures for disposing of personal property 
valued less than $10,000 for the Village of Pinehurst and Resolution 17-10 adopting and 
amending Financial Policies of the Village of Pinehurst. 

• Council approved that the Village of Pinehurst award the US 15-501 Greenway Trail Extension 
project to Black Rock Nursery, LLC in the total bid amount of $164,997, contingent upon the 
receipt of all final regulatory approvals for the project. 

• Jeff Batton, Assistant Village Manager shared the final concept plan of the 
McIntyre/McCaskill Road streetscape plans and Council provided a consensus to move 
forward with this plan. 

• Council held a discussion under Other Business about downtown parking in the Village of 
Pinehurst. 

 

http://www.vopnc.org/our-government/mayor-and-village-council/village-videos-and-media/council-meeting-videos
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